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Hi Heather,

Sandra Bahr <SandyBahr@comcast.net>
Tuesday, January 2, 2024 1:29 PM

Heather Tschaekofske

Children's environmental education center

I live directly across from the project site at 5318 Johnson Pt Rd. I've raised my kids and approaching retirement and |
am really interested and supportive of this project.

I have a few questions. 've tried going to links from the letter | received on Dec 7th to no avail.

1. When will this education center be built?

2. When will it be open to the public? I'd love to check it out with my grandkids.

3. I've been a 4H leader in the past, are there plans to utilize any of the wsu cooperative extension office programs to be
a part of supporting this education center?

Can you send me a project plan or a link and reply to this email so | can click for more information.

Thank you,
Sandra Mode
360-481-5251

Sent from my iPhone
Sandra Mode




